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March 16, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Counselors/High School Students, 
                 

Luna Community College is pleased to invite you and your students to our annual 

Transfer, Recruitment, Registration, Advisement, and Career (TRRAC) Day event. I have 

enclosed flyers that have all of the pertinent information. TRRAC Day will be held on April 7, 

2016 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm to be held on the Luna Community College main campus in Las 

Vegas, NM.  

TRRAC Day is the perfect time for High School students and community members to 

take advantage of early registration for the summer and fall semesters, as well as to get 

valuable program, course, and financial aid advisement, take a campus tours and see what 

other academic opportunities LCC has to offer.  

While on campus for TRRAC Day, you and your students are also invited to help us 

celebrate LCC’s Grand Opening of our Automotive Technology building. The Automotive 

Technology building has been upgraded from a previously aging facility to brand new facility 

with some major upgrades that will give LCC’s automotive technology students the opportunity 

to train with state of the art tools and equipment aimed to prepare our students for work in the 

current automotive industry.  

We hope you and your students will join us for a day of invaluable information, good 

food, music and door prizes. If you have any questions regarding TRRAC Day or the Grand 

Opening of our Automotive Technology building, feel free to contact me at 505-454-5312. We 

hope to see you on April 7, 2016. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Moses M. Marquez, Director 

Recruitment & Admissions 
 


